
 
Do you want to be on stage for Holland Christian High School’s Fall Musical?  

 
We are hosting auditions for 3rd and 4th grade students for the HCHS Fall Musical, ​Joseph and 
the Amazing Technicolor Dreamcoat​. It’s a retelling of the Joseph story from the Bible. Our high 
school cast is already rehearsing, but we need a Children’s Chorus to sing, dance, and act their 
way through the show! The show is set in a classroom, with teachers (played by HCHS 
students) narrating the story as it comes to life. You could be playing one of the students!  
 
Auditions are Thursday, September 19 from 4:00pm-5:30pm at Holland Christian High 
School. ​Please use Door F off of the Ottawa Avenue parking lot. We will meet you at the door. 
 
The audition will consist of two parts: an acting audition and a singing audition. We will teach 
you the song when you arrive, so there is nothing to prepare ahead of time. All singing will be 
done in groups, so if singing by yourself is scary, don’t worry! That won’t be part of the audition. 
Parents are welcome to stay or drop their students off.  
 
A more comprehensive rehearsal schedule will be sent out after auditions, but the rehearsals 
typically run from 4:00-5:30, and the dates are as follows: 

● October 7, 11, 17, 21 
● November 1, 9 (1:00-4:00pm), 14, 15, 18, 19 

 
Performances are November 21, 22, & 23 @ 7pm and November 23 @ 2pm. We also perform 
during the day on Wednesday, November 20 for local middle schools; this is the one day you’ll 
have to miss part of your school day to perform.  
 
Send questions to Elle Nieuwsma, HCHS theatre director, at ​enieuwsma@hollandchristian.org​.  
 
We hope to see you there!  
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